Parents & Guardians,

In order to reopen safely we are putting in new health & safety policies and procedures. These
policies and procedures will be in place until we hear otherwise from governing authorities. Please read
over each policy and sign below.

1. Drop Off & Pick Up Times & Procedures: At this time, all drop offs and pick-ups will be done
at the door. Ring the door bell and a staff member will greet you, you will sign in your child
in and/or out and then the staff member will take them to their class after your goodbyes.
At this time, we are not allowing any parents or siblings who do not attend Lil’ Red Barn
Academy into the building. Due to this new procedure, our drop off and pick up times have
changed as well. We must be able to staff accordingly and safely to stay within ratio in the
classrooms to be able to have a staff member come to the door.

*CHILDREN MUST BE DROPPED OFF BETWEEN 6:30am-9:00am
*CHILDREN MUST BE PICKED UP BETWEEN 4:00pm-6:00pm

2. Temperature Checks: A staff member will be taking your child’s temperature daily at drop
off. If they have a temperature of 100.4 or higher, they will not be permitted to stay and
CAN NOT RETURN UNTIL THEY HAVE BEEN FEVER & SYMPTOM FREE FOR 48 HOURS
WITHOUT MEDICATION. This is very important. If your child is showing any symptoms of
being sick, they will not be permitted to stay.

3. Masks: Staff members will be wearing masks daily and changing their masks throughout the
day. For children ages 2 and up, if you would like to provide your child a mask to wear while
they are here, you are more then welcome to do that. We will do our best to encourage
them to keep it on but if they refuse, LRBA staff will not force them to wear it.

During these difficult times, we feel strongly in being able to provide a safe and secure
environment. Thank you for your understanding.
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